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Tuesday 5th January 2021 
 
Advice for parents/carers of Britwell Nursery Pupils– Remote Learning 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Firstly, I would like to wish you and your family a happy New Year! 

 

Our Nursery pupils will not be accessing ‘live’ online lessons in the same way as the main school. Instead, 

we will be providing a variety of learning opportunities and challenges through interactive home learning 

packs which can be found on our school website. These will be updated every Monday for the coming 

week.  

 
In addition to this, we will be posting regular story times and activities from the Nursery staff via our 
website as well as challenges which will be set via Twitter. Our school Twitter page is @ClaycotsSchool. 
We would love for you to join in the challenges, so please do keep an eye out for these! 
 
We would love you to share your learning and activities with us via the email address 
nurserybw@claycots.com. Unfortunately, due to the lockdown, we will now be unable to provide paper 
copies of learning packs. If you are unable to access the remote online learning, please let us know via 
our email address and a member of staff will be in touch about how we as a school may be able to help. 
 
We look forward to seeing all of the amazing things you have been learning! 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Bryant 

Nursery Lead Practitioner  

mailto:nurserybw@claycots.com

